
CUSTOMER NOTICE
Dear Valued Customers, 

Please note that due to the Easter Long Weekend,
loan repayments due on Friday 28th March through
to Tuesday 2nd April, 2024, will be debited from
customers’ accounts on Thursday night, 28th March,
2024.

Where accounts have insufficient funds on Thursday
28th March, 2024, we will place a ‘Hold’ on the
account.

For any enqueries regarding your loan repayments,
please contact our Customer Call Centre on 70301212
or 3201212 or via Email: Servicebsp@bsp.com.pg
 

By BSP Management
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